
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim calls to look into problems raised on electoral process
through legal and constitutional frameworks

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, met with a Representative of

Secretary-General of United Nations, Jan Kubis, Sunday 10/06/2018

His eminence called take into consideration the problems raised around the electoral process

through legal and constitutional frameworks in order to protect the voters rights and political

stability in the country.

His eminence also stressed the importance of continuing the political process leading to

forming the new government capable of meeting the aspirations of Iraqis, pointed to the

importance of the government of service in the next phase.

Kubis stressed the keenness of international community regarding stability of Iraq and the role

of the United Nations in this regard, and reviewed with his eminence the contents of the

periodic report presented by him as representative of the Secretary-General of the United

Nations to the UN Security Council.


